
The children of Haiti are bright, cheerful, and fun 
loving.  They also live with almost no access to medical 

care in a country with one of the highest infant 

mortality rates in the world.  Help NOVA change this. 

Dear friends of NOVA,  
 
We are now just $150,000 away from being able to build a pediatric 
clinic and have enough funds to pay staff and purchase medicine 
and supplies for the first year of operation. Our goal at the HOPE 
FOR THE CHILDREN Benefit is to raise this amount so that by 
early 2013 we can start to provide the children in Cavaillon, Haiti 
and surrounding villages with full time medical care. 
 
Inside you will find information on how you can help make this 
dream a reality, and permanently change the lives of thousands of 
children who have no access to medical care. 
 
Please help us help them. 
 
 
Joseph Nuzzi 
Vice-President 
NOVA Hope for Haiti, Inc. 

Help raise money to build              ’s permanent pediatric clinic  

SAVE THE DATE: 

Hope for the Children 
Benefit Dinner 

 

Monday October 22nd, 2012 
Manhattan Penthouse, New York 



Event Sponsorship Information 
 

NOVA Hope for Haiti is a 501c3 charitable corporation which was founded in 2005 to 
provide healthcare and health education in the rural southwest part of Haiti centering in 
the town of Cavaillon.  We have been providing medical care in Haiti since 2002, 
mainly by conducting volunteer medical missions for 8 days once to twice per year.  
This care has served thousands of people and has saved lives, however it is not the 
quantum leap in child care that a year round clinic would provide. 
 
Now in 2012, NOVA Hope for Haiti is making its biggest push to raise $150,000.00 in 
order to build and staff a full-time pediatric clinic in Cavaillon.  We have already 
purchased the land, created architectural drawings of the clinic with construction costs, 
and created a team of US doctors who will design our pediatric care programs and help 
interview and hire a Haitian doctor, nurse and administrator to run the clinic.  We have 
also already raised the other $150,000 needed for this project.    For more information 
about the scope of the building project please see our website: www.novahope.org 
 
In order to raise this $150,000.00 at our October 22, 2012 event Hope for the Children 
we are seeking at least $50,000.00 in individual and corporate sponsors.  Most of 
NOVA’s revenue comes from very dedicated and supportive donors, many of whom are 
volunteers in our annual clinics.  We have a track record of raising between $60,000.00 
to $70,000 per year.  We know; however, that we need some large sponsors to make this 
pediatric clinic a reality in 2013.  Please consider sponsoring our Pediatric clinic at one 
of the levels below.   
 
Any money received above our goal will be used directly toward expenses of running 
the pediatric clinic. 
 
If you would like to become a Sponsor, Benefactor or Friend of NOVA’s Pediatric 
clinic please contact:  Joseph Nuzzi at 201-960-9025 or joseph.nuzzi@novahope.org 

 

Hope for the Children 
Benefit Dinner 

 
October 22nd, 2012 

 

Manhattan Penthouse, 

New York 

http://www.novahope.org


NOVA Pediatric Clinic Sponsor 

$150,000.00 Donation 

 
NOVA Hope for Haiti’s pediatric clinic has no name and no dedication as of yet.  The Clinic 
Sponsor will be able to place the name of their choice on the clinic.  For example: 
 

NOVA Hope for Haiti 
_______________ Children’s Center 

(in English, French and Creole) 
 

Included for the sponsoring person, family or corporation is a trip for two to four people to 
Cavaillon, Haiti, with the President and/or Vice-President of NOVA Hope for Haiti for the 
groundbreaking ceremony and the dedication ceremony. 
 
Also included: 

 two tables for 10 guests at the event 

 individual signage at the October 22nd event announcing the sponsorship 

 individual thank you to the sponsor during the evening 

 announcement of clinic sponsorship on NOVA’s website 

 special two page spread in the event journal announcing the sponsorship 

 permanent signage on the clinic with sponsor name 
 

NOVA Event Sponsor 

$50,000.00 Donation 

 
A $50,000.00 donation will cover all of the expenses of the October 22, 2012 event and allow all 
of the ticket sales, the auction, the individual donations and smaller sponsorships to go directly 
toward our goal.  Included for the sponsor is a trip for two people to Cavaillon, Haiti, with the 
President and/or Vice-President of NOVA Hope for Haiti for the groundbreaking ceremony or 
the dedication ceremony. 
 
The event sponsor will receive: 

 two tables for 10 guests at the October 22nd  event 

 individual signage at the October 22nd event announcing the sponsorship 

 individual thank you to the sponsor during the evening 

 announcement of event sponsorship on NOVA’s website 

 back cover of the event journal 
 

NOVA Benefactor 

$10,000.00 Donation 

 

NOVA Benefactors will receive: 

 one table for 10 guests at the October 22nd  event 

 signage at the October 22nd event listing benefactors 
 announcement of benefactors on NOVA’s website 
 listing in event journal on Benefactor’s page 

 

Friends of NOVA  
$5,000.00 Donation 

 
Friends of NOVA will receive: 

 four tickets to the October 22nd event 

 announcement of friends of NOVA on NOVA’s website 

 listing in event journal on Friend’s page 

If you would like to become a Sponsor, Benefactor or Friend of NOVA’s Pediatric clinic please 
contact:  Joseph Nuzzi at 201-960-9025 or joseph.nuzzi@novahope.org 



NOVA’s future Pediatric Clinic 

This is the Duverseau house.  An 
old, well built farm house on 12 
acres of land just minutes from the 
center of Cavaillon, Haiti.  
Cavaillon is the center of a rural 
area of over 100,000 people who 
have little to no access to medical 
care. 
 
This house will be completely 
renovated in order to create a two 
story pediatric clinic.  The first floor 
will be clinic space proper with 4 
examining rooms, a pharmacy and a 
lab.  The second floor will be a 
small apartment to provide housing 
for staff and thereby reduce some of 
the salary costs of some staff. 

 
A large, covered porch will also be constructed on 3 sides of the house to create space for heath and hygiene 
education as well as waiting room space.  NOVA purchased this property in 2006. 

Architectural drawings of the completely redesigned and expanded first floor to create the pediatric clinic.  
For more detailed drawings go to our website at www.novahope.org/martineau-building-project/  


